----Original Message-----

From: Shop

Sent: 19 January 2016 18:12 To: Whittingham, Gideon

Subject: 2015/7022/P. 10 eldon grove nw3

Gideon Whittingham BA. B.Sc. Dip TP Senior Planning Officer (East Area Team) Regeneration and Planning Culture and Environment London Borough of Camden

Telephone: 020 7974 5180 Web: camden.gov.uk

2nd floor 5 Pancras Square 5 Pancras Square London N1C 4AG

Please consider the environment before printing this email. dear mr whittingham, i live at 12 eldon grove, and i am very concerned about the large planned basement at no.10, and the struuctural problems it may cause in the area. this is apart from the inconvenience over the next year, but i feel the main problem is the damage it may do to the surrounding ground. i would be grateful if you would confirm receipt of this objection. yours sincerely stephanie vogl......